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February 23, 1988

Dear IFMA Atlanta Chapter Members and Friends:

MARCH MEETING

We are pleased to announce that our March Meeting will be:

Friday, March 11, 1988
11:45 a.m. Luncheon
Atlanta Merchandise Mart, 22nd Floor, Monte Carlo Room
Richard Stonis speaks on Corporate Standards

Richard Stonis, President and CEO of Associated Space Design of Atlanta, will preview a
seminar he is preparing for the Aetna Institute of Hartford, Connecticut. The topic is
nStandards Program Application: The Real World of Utilization, Architecture, and Cost."

Factors which influence the process of applying corporate standards to various building
types will be discussed. The program will touch on cost, utilization, aesthetic, and
functional concerns, with special emphasis given to building design issues such as
building shape and dimensions, structural systems, mechanical systems, lighting,
telephone and data distribution, and acoustical quality. Ancillary support space will be
included as time permits.

Lunch will be served promptly at noon. Please arrive early to check in and be seated.
Reservations for this luncheon must be made no later than noon on Wednesday, March
9. For reservations, please call:

Phyllis Linden at 233-1777

.Lunch fees are $15 for members, $20 for non-members. No-shows will be invoiced.
EXTRA MARCH EVENT

IBD (The Institute of Business Designers) has invited IFMA members and friends to join
them on a tour of the 300 Galleria Tower at I-285 and Highway 41 developed by
Trammell Crow Company. The featured tour space will include the headquarters for
Atlanta’s "very new, very prestigious” corporation! It is exceptionally elegant, so you
will not want to miss this gracious opportunity.

Wednesday, March 30, 1988
5:30 p.m. - Cocktails
Tour begins promptly at 6:30 p.m.
Sponsored by Ivan Allen Company
Reservations are not required

International Facility Management Association
Box 133

1579F Monroe Drive, N.E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30324
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APRIL MEETING

We are very excited about our April speaker. Bobby Kahn, President of the Atlanta '88
Committee, Inc, will tell us how "easy" it is to ready the Omni for the Democratic
National Convention! Security and transportation for the event will also require a little

advance planning! So, mark your calendars for Tuesday, April 5, at 11:45 am. -- a
luncheon presentation. o »

MAY MEETING

We are planning to tour CNN Center (Cable News Network) on Tuesday, May 3, at 5:30
p.m. Their facilities staff will inform us about this large complex and dynamic
corporation.

NEW MEMBERS

We are delighted to welcome the following new professional members to our.
organization:

Richard Aghajanian, RIR Nabisco

Howard Chapman, Alston & Bird Law Offices
Kirk Mason, Digital Equipment

Dale Johnson, Digital Equipment

Carl Pahl, Digital Equipment

Audrey Thomas, Digital Equipment

Leslie Weatherford, AT&T Real Estate
Douglas Haire, RIR Nabisco

Elaine Wofford, HBO & Company

SPONSORSHIP
A note to our affiliate and allied members: From time to time, we are in need of
sponsors for the various activities of our chapter. If your company is interested in
sponsoring an event, please call our Vice President, John Steffes, at 395-5350.

Please join us for the March 11 meeting at the Merchandise Mart.

Sincerely,

forodioes s

President, Atlanta Chapter
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